
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice Date: November 2, 2021 
To: Georgia Medicaid Providers 
From: CareSource 
Subject: Members on Basaglar or Lantus transitioning to Semglee 
Effective Date: December 1, 2021 

 

Summary 
Effective December 1, 2021, all Georgia Medicaid members currently using Basaglar or Lantus 
will need their therapy transitioned to Semglee.  

 
Impact 
This change applies to all Georgia Medicaid members currently using Basaglar or Lantus.  

 
Importance 
We are informing you of this change so you can work with your impacted patients to ensure a 
smooth transition to the new preferred product.  

 
Questions? 
We recognize each patient is unique and we appreciate your partnership in making this a 
successful transition. We are here to help you with any questions. Call CareSource Provider 
Services at 1-855-202-1058. We are open Monday through Friday, 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.  

 
Thank you for being a CareSource provider.   
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